Sharon O'Reilly

From: matthew peacoc

Sent: 04 August 2020 17:01

To: DevelopmentControl
Subject: Proposed plan/2020/0568

Dear Sir or Madam

I object to the proposed plan/2020/0568 because I do not want to see yet more tower blocks from my
window and garden instead of sky, trees and sunshine.

Furthermore I am tired of listening to banging and clanging day after day for goodness knows how long,
which I already have to endure because of the ongoing works to the town centre - I am deaf so if I can hear
it it must be loud!

On top of that there is the travel disruption. I don't even know how to drive to the centre of Woking or
around it anymore as the road closures are beyond belief. I, my family and my neighbours have already
stoically endured a great deal of disruption year after year, but what you now propose would be

intolerable. If you really care anything for the community and character of Woking It is time to think of the
existing residents and for once give their quality of life some consideration.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Peacock



